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Dear Committee,  

 

I am writing to express my deep concerns and opposition regarding the proposal of 

HB 3075. While I support sensible gun control legislation, I believe this proposal is 

deeply flawed and will disproportionately impact low-income voters and law-abiding 

citizens. 

 

The state currently lacks the infrastructure necessary to effectively implement the 

required training and permitting processes. Additionallly, this will create significant 

barriers, effectively disenfranchising those who cannot afford the time or financial 

resources to navigate a complex and overburdened system, in an effort to exercise a 

constitutional right. Moreover, the retroactive punishment of individuals for 

possessing magazines purchased legally during the period after December 8th 2022 

is a clear violation of their constitutional rights according to Article 1, Section 9, 

clause 3. 

 

We need a measured approach that prioritizes public safety while ensuring equitable 

access and upholding constitutional rights. I urge you to oppose HB 3075 and work 

towards a more responsible and effective solution. 


